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Allen, Aaron O SPL

From: jean public [jeanpublic@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, May 04, 2009 5:55 AM

To: Allen, Aaron O SPL; AMERICANVOICES@MAIL. HOUSE.GOV

Cc: FOE@FOE.ORG

Subject: Fw: object to water permits PUBLIC COMMENT ON FEDERAL REGISTER BELOW

I HAVE SEEN THE USACE PLANS IN ACTION IN NEW JERSEY IN THE MEADOWLANDS WHERE THIS AGENCY
APPROVED A HIGHLY ANTI ENVIRONMENTAL PROJECT. I KNOW THAT THIS AGENCY WORKS FOR BUSINESS

AND COMMERCE AND CARES NOT ONE WHIT ABOUT PROTECTING THE ENVIRONMENT. THIS AGENCY IS
DISGUSTING SINCE IT TAKES TAX DOLLARS TO HARM AMERICA. LOOK AT HOW THEY CONSTRUCTED THE 1
DIKES IN NEW ORLEANS AND THE COMPLTE FAILURE THEY WERE. THIS AGENCY CANNOT BE TRUSTED WITH
ANY MORE PROJECTS. THROW THEM OUT. ANY PLANS THEY MAKE CANNOT BE TRUSTED ONE BIT. I OPPOSE
ANY PROJECT PLANNED BY THIS AGENCY.

JEAN PBULIC 15 ELM T FLORHAM PARK NJC7932

--- On Mon, 5/4/09, jean public <jeanpublic@yahoo.com> wrote:

> From: jean public <jeanpublic@yahoo.com>

> Subject: object to water permits

> To: jeanpublic@yahoo.com

> Date: Monday, May 4, 2009, 6:35 AM

> [Federal Register: May 4, 2009 (Volume 74, Number 84)]

> [Notices]

> [Page 20470]

> From the Federal Register Online via GPO Access [wals.access.gpo.gov]
> [DOCID: fr04my09-33]

>

> _______________________________________________________________________
>_

>

> DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE

>

> Department of the Army; Corps of Engineers;

>

>

> Notice of Availability for the Draft Environmental Impact

> Statement/Environmental Impact Report for the Newhall Ranch Resource
> Management and Development Plan and Spineflower Conservation Plan, Los
> Angeles County, CA

>

> AGENCY: Department of the Army--U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, DoD.

>

> ACTION: Notice of Availability.

>

\

SUMMARY: The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Los Angeles District
(Regulatory Division), in coordination with the California Department
of Fish and Game, has completed a Draft Environmental Impact
Statement/ Environmental Impact Report (EIS/EIR) for the Newhall Ranch
Resource Management and Development Plan and Spineflower Conservation
Plan. The project proponent and landowner, The Newhall Land and
Farming Company, requires a long-term Section 404 permit from the
Corps of Engineers for permanent impacts to approximately 82.3 acres
of waters of the United States, including 8.69 acres of wetlands, for
the construction of various facilities in waters of the United States
associated with the development of a new community composed of a broad
range of
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Responses to Comments

057. E-mail from Jean Public, dated May 4, 2009

Response 1

The Corps and CDFG appreciate the comment provided in your letter. Your opinion regarding the
proposed Project will be included as part of the record and made available to decision makers prior to a
final decision on the proposed Project. Because the comment does not address the content of the Draft
EIS/EIR, no additional responseis provided.

RMDP/SCP Final EISEIR RTC-057-1 June 2010





